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Fastpitch Softball
Shortlisted for the Financial Times and
Goldman Sachs Business Book of the Year Prize
2008 The Snowball is the first and will be
the only biography of the world's richest
man, Warren Buffett, written with his full
cooperation and collaboration. Combining a
unique blend of "The Sage of Omaha's"
business savvy, life story and philosophy,
The Snowball is essential reading for anyone
wishing to discover and replicate the secrets
of his business and life success. Warren
Buffett is arguably the world's greatest
investor. Even as a child he was fascinated
by the concept of risk and probability,
setting up his first business at the age of
six. In 1964 he bought struggling
Massachusetts textile firm Berkshire Hathaway
and grew it to be the 12th largest
corporation in the US purely through the
exercise of sound investing principles - a
feat never equalled in the annals of
business. Despite an estimated net worth of
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around US$62 billion, Buffett leads an
intriguingly frugal life taking home a salary
of only £50,000 a year. His only indulgence
is a private jet, an extravagance he wryly
acknowledges by calling it "The
Indefensible". In 2006, he made the largest
charitable donation on record, with most of
it going to the Bill & Melinda Gates
Foundation. The Snowball provides a
comprehensive, richly detailed insight one of
the world's most extraordinary and much loved
public figures.

Naikan
Rooted in Japanese tradition, Naikan ( ''nyekahn '') is a structured method for intensely
meditating on our lives, our
interconnections, our missteps. Through
Naikan, we develop a natural and profound
sense of gratitude for blessings bestowed on
us by others, blessings that were always
there but went unnoticed. This collection of
introductory essays, parables, and
inspirations explains what Naikan is and how
it can be applied to life and celebrations
throughout the year.

The Chinese Have a Word for It
A step-by-step guide to becoming an expert
all-mountain skier. It takes you to the
difficult places on the mountain - bumps,
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steeps, and trees - and helps you conquer
them. It contains the information you need on
equipment - including shaped skis, boots,
bindings, and footbeds.

Galen's Prophecy
Eat up. Slim down. It’s just that easy--with
just 1,500 delicious calories a day! From the
author of The 1,200-Calorie-a-Day Menu
Cookbook, comes all new recipes for when you
are counting calories but don’t want to
sacrifice flavor, taste, or variety. While
most low-calorie meal plans leave you hungry
for more, this cookbook serves up a
satisfying selection of energy-boosting
breakfasts, fast-fix lunches, and delectable
dinners--plus two healthy snacks and one
guilt-free dessert--every single day! It’s
hard to believe it’s just 1,500 calories.

The Shi King, the Old "Poetry Classic"
of the Chinese
This new translation presents two works, one
by Epictetus and the other by Cebes, two
ancient Greek philosophers of the Imperial
period, in new translations of clear,
straightforward English. In this book,
readers will learn how to sustain emotional
harmony and a ‘good flow of life’ whatever
fortune may hold in store for them. This
modern English translation of the complete
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Handbook is supported by and includes: * the
first thorough commentary since that of
Simplicius, 1500 years ago * a detailed
introduction * extensive glossary * index of
key terms * chapter-by-chapter discussion of
themes * helpful tables that clarify Stoic
ethical doctrines as a glance. Accompanying
the Handbook is the Tablet of Cebes, a
curious and engaging text. In complete
contrast, yet complementing the Handbook’s
more conventional philosophical presentation,
the Tablet shows progress to philosophical
wisdom as a journey through a landscape
inhabited by personifications of happiness,
fortune, the virtues and vices.

The 1500-Calorie-a-Day Cookbook
THE NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Chasing
Daylight is the honest, touching, and
ultimately inspirational memoir of former
KPMG CEO Eugene O'Kelley, completed in the
three-and-a-half months between his diagnosis
with brain cancer and his death in September
2005. Its haunting yet extraordinarily
hopeful voice reminds us to embrace the
fragile, fleeting moments of our lives-the
brief time we have with our family, our
friends, and even ourselves. This paperback
edition features a new foreword by his wife,
Corinne O'Kelley and a readers' group guide
and questions. “Voicing universal truths . .
. shared . . . simply and clearly.”-Janet
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Malin, New York Times “Words to live
by.”-Kerry Hannon, USA Today “One of the most
unexpected and touching books you're likely
to read this year.”-Edward Nawotka, Bloomberg
News “An honest, thought-provoking memoir . .
. O'Kelly has many lessons to teach us on how
to live.”-Steve Powers, Houston Chronicle
“[A] well-written and moving
book.”-TheEconomist.com

Surprise
THE NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Chasing
Daylight is the honest, touching, and
ultimately inspirational memoir of former
KPMG CEO Eugene O'Kelley, completed in the
three-and-a-half months between his diagnosis
with brain cancer and his death in September
2005. Its haunting yet extraordinarily
hopeful voice reminds us to embrace the
fragile, fleeting moments of our lives-the
brief time we have with our family, our
friends, and even ourselves. This paperback
edition features a new foreword by his wife,
Corinne O'Kelley and a readers' group guide
and questions. “Voicing universal truths . .
. shared . . . simply and clearly.”-Janet
Malin, New York Times “Words to live
by.”-Kerry Hannon, USA Today “One of the most
unexpected and touching books you're likely
to read this year.”-Edward Nawotka, Bloomberg
News “An honest, thought-provoking memoir . .
. O'Kelly has many lessons to teach us on how
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to live.”-Steve Powers, Houston Chronicle
“[A] well-written and moving
book.”-TheEconomist.com

Atomic Zombie's Bicycle Builder's
Bonanza
Surprise: Embrace the Unpredictable and
Engineer the Unexpected is a fascinating look
at how we can handle and harness surprise in
our work, relationships, and everyday lives.
Pop Quiz! Do you prefer when: A) Things go
according to plan? B) When the unexpected
happens? Most of us pick control and
predictability. Yet research reveals a
counterintuitive truth: surprise is the key
that unlocks growth, innovation, and
connection. It is also the secret ingredient
in our best memories. Through colorful
narratives and compelling scientific
findings, authors Tania Luna and Dr. LeeAnn
Renninger shine a light on the world's least
understood and most intriguing emotion. They
reveal how shifting our perception of
surprise lets us thrive in the face of
uncertainty. And they show us how surprise
acts as a shortcut that turns a typical
product into a meaningful experience, a good
idea into a viral one, awkward small talk
into engaging conversation, and daily life
into an adventure.

The 100 Best Business Books of All Time
Page 7/34

Bookmark File PDF Chasing Daylight How My
Forthcoming Death Transformed My Life
The autobiography of Helen Keller, who lost
both sight and hearing by illness at nineteen
months, and became a famous author and
lecturer.

A Long Fatal Love Chase
Four elderly southern women share a house, a
history, and heartbreaking secrets. Baby
girl, I hope you're listening real good to
what I'm gonna tell you about that sureenough miracle we got us. Had to be a
miracle, because in all my born days, I
didn't never think it could turn out like
this. Didn't never think you'd be sitting
right here on this very porch with me,
hearing me talk about all us folks you don't
know nothing much about yet.. . . Back then,
I didn't really know that all the folks who
came ahead of us are like the brown roots of
a big old vine growing close to the porch,
and even though those roots are way down deep
in the ground where we can't see them,
they're still there. And we grow from them,
our whole lives, and then, if we're lucky,
others grow from us. Well, I expect that the
ones who came before us--black and white--had
things they had to keep still about, too,
just like me and Miss Cora. Things we had to
do, whether we liked it or not. And then
never speak of them again. Augusta Trobaugh
is the acclaimed author of fine novels
including PraiseJerusalem, Sophie and the
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Rising Sun, and coming soon, Music From
Beyond the Moon.

The Art of Really Living
"Dr. Winn’s story is remarkably open,
unguarded and intimate. I believe that almost
any physician, staff member, patient, patient
family member or friend will come away with
new insights and understanding after reading
this moving memoir." —Frederick R. Appelbaum,
M.D. Director, Clinical Research Division,
Fred Hutchinson Cancer Research Center Little
does he know that an unexpected call that
interrupts an early Spring bike ride in the
Wasatch mountains above Park City will change
his life forever. A day later, when Dr.
Robert Winn’s beloved wife Nancy is diagnosed
with the life-threatening disease acute
myeloid leukemia (AML), he is too devastated
and emotionally shattered to communicate with
family and their many friends. For many
months he can’t even speak without getting
choked up or crying. At the nadir of her
illness Nancy is given a 5% chance of
survival and Winnie (the name lovingly
bestowed upon Dr. Winn by his many patients
and friends) commits to always be by the side
of his soul mate and to never leave Nancy
alone at night. As a result, during the
entire two years his wife is gravely ill and,
at times, near death, he sits in the quiet of
Nancy’s hospital room late into the evening
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and writes to their family and friends. These
trials and tribulations are movingly and
remarkably captured for posterity in Night
Reflections: A True Story of Friendship,
Love, Cancer, and Survival. Life with cancer,
a devastating disease for any patient and
family, is a constant struggle and fight for
survival that demands that you learn to live
through the entire day, each hour, and every
minute. Night Reflections chronicles an
inspirational story of courage, love,
devotion, struggle, and ultimately triumph.
Night Reflections will help anyone suffering
from a devastating illness, their loved ones,
caregivers, and the medical community alike
and the strength to face even the darkest of
days.

Epictetus’ Handbook and the Tablet of
Cebes
FOR DISTRIBUTION OUTSIDE THE USA. Halftime.
Time to pause, midway in the game of your
life, and consider how to make the transition
from professional success to significance.
Revised and expanded for a new generation of
leaders, Bob Buford's bestseller shows how
you can make the second half of your life
even more rewarding than the first.

Candlestick Charting Explained
Workbook: Step-by-Step Exercises and
Tests to Help You Master Candlestick
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Charting
THE INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER Chasing Daylight
is the honest, touching, and ultimately
inspirational memoir of former KPMG CEO
Eugene O'Kelly, completed in the three and a
half months between his diagnosis with brain
cancer and his death in September 2005.
Itâ€™s haunting yet extraordinarily hopeful
voice reminds us to embrace the fragile,
fleeting moments of our lives: the brief time
we have with our family, our friends, and
even ourselves. Glimpse the strategies Gene
embraced to accept and live the final stages
of his life with vibrancy and calm - and what
his preparations for death taught him about
life. This paperback edition features a new
foreword by his wife, Corinne O'Kelly and a
readers' group guide and questions â€œA
moving memoirâ€ The Times â€œChallenging and
thought-provokingâ€ The Financial Times
â€œ[A] well-written and moving book.â€ The
Economist.com "Voicing universal truths not
often found in business or how-to
tracts[O'Kelly] made a success out of his
final mission."-Janet Maslin, The New York
Times

The Clueless Vegetarian
"This is the book that everyone plagued with
extra pounds has been waiting for."--Richard
Carlson, author of Don't Sweat the Small
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Stuff "Fit from Within will provide you with
everything you need to know to start living
fully and stop dieting. What a relief!"
--Christiane Northrup, M.D., author of
Women's Bodies, Women's Wisdom "Fit from
Within is a down-to-earth, nononsense guide
to nutrition, weight management, and health.
Forget the hype and use what works, with
Victoria Moran as your guide."--Larry Dossey,
M.D., author of Healing Beyond the Body,
Reinventing Medicine, and Healing Words With
more than 50 percent of Americans overweight,
it's clear that the secret to ending the
struggle with food, weight, and body image
isn't in the latest diet or fad. Through
personal experience, Victoria Moran has found
that maintaining weight loss is more about
honesty and courage than counting carbs. With
Fit from Within, she presents a body-mindspirit approach to losing weight, showing how
to find self-acceptance and break the blame
cycle that surrounds "forbidden foods." With
compassion and humor, Moran will help readers
stop watching their weight--and start living
their lives.

Chasing Daylight
A practical, hands-on guide to building your
mastery of candlestick charting and analysis
Candlestick charting has become one of
today’s most popular technical analysis tools
for both individual and professional
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investors. And it’s much easier than you
probably think. In fact, creating a
candlestick chart demands no more information
than traditional charting requires. With
candle pattern analysis, the payoff is a
deeper look into the minds of investors and a
clearer view of supply and demand dynamics.
In this companion volume to his bestselling
Candlestick Charting Explained, Gregory L.
Morris delivers hands-on knowledge you need
to make candlestick charting and analysis a
key element of your portfolio-building
strategy. With this book you will be able to:
Identify candle patterns and quickly see what
traders and investors are thinking Use
reversal patterns to enter or reverse your
positions Identify continuation patterns to
establish additional positions Utilize
charting software to recognize patterns
automatically Packed with study questions,
data tables, diagnostic tools, terminology,
sample charts, and market analyses,
Candlestick Charting Explained Workbook helps
you speed up the learning process and ramp up
the profits.

Mockingjay (The Hunger Games, Book 3)
More Introductions! More Appointments! More
Clients! You face four hurdles to gaining new
clients: finding enough of the right
prospects, getting their attention, making
the sale, and multiplying your clients
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through referrals. While referrals are
important, they're not the endgame. Beyond
Referrals helps you turn referrals into
introductions, appointments, and
sales--showing you how to turn referrals into
introductions to the prospects who are eager
to hear from you. Then, you'll learn proven
ways to convert a high percentage of
prospects into high-value clients. "Bill's
referral system is being used throughout our
company because the results are undeniable.
He has truly revolutionized the way our
advisors are acquiring new clients through
referrals. This book will turbocharge your
client acquisition!" -- JOE JORDAN, Senior
Vice President, MetLife "Beyond Referrals is
a gold mine of value-based, profit-creating
information. Utilizing Bill's Perpetual
Revenue System, we learn that obtaining the
referral is only the first step in an ongoing
and very profitable cycle." -- BOB BURG,
coauthor of The Go-Giver and author of
Endless Referrals "Beyond Referrals explains
how to avoid leaving money on the table from
what I call the 'second sale.' You can read
this book and double your business, or you
can merely work twice as hard. That's not
much of a choice." -- ALAN WEISS, PhD, author
of Million Dollar Consulting and Million
Dollar Referrals This is the ultimate
blueprint for converting referrals into
clients." -- Ivan Misner, PhD, New York Times
bestselling author and founder of BNI
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The Snowball
Envy and Originality marks a milestone in the
unfolding of the van kaamian theory of
personality. It points to the basic necessity
of respect for one's own and others' original
life call and the motivations stemming from
it. The author intends that his reflections
be seen as passionate appeals for the just
treatment of people hemmed in by envy and
oppression in any leveling society or
community.

Chasing Daylight: How My Forthcoming
Death Transformed My Life
Provides recipes for vegetarian fare from
appetizers to desserts, and discusses types
of vegetarianism, nutrition, dining out, and
supplies for the vegetarian kitchen.

LSD, My Problem Child
The Handbook of Social Justice in Loss and
Grief is a scholarly work of social
criticism, richly grounded in personal
experience, evocative case studies, and
current multicultural and sociocultural
theories and research. It is also
consistently practical and reflective,
challenging readers to think through
responses to ethically complex scenarios in
which social justice is undermined by
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radically uneven opportunity structures,
hierarchies of voice and privilege, personal
and professional power, and unconscious
assumptions, at the very junctures when
people are most vulnerable—at points of
serious illness, confrontation with end-oflife decision making, and in the throes of
grief and bereavement. Harris and Bordere
give the reader an active and engaged take on
the field, enticing readers to interrogate
their own assumptions and practices while
increasing, chapter after chapter, their
cultural literacy regarding important groups
and contexts. The Handbook of Social Justice
in Loss and Grief deeply and uniquely
addresses a hot topic in the helping
professions and social sciences and does so
with uncommon readability.

The Secrets of Skinny Chicks
"The Windmill Pitcher is the most
comprehensive book on fastpitch pitching that
I have read. It is an excellent reference for
both coaches and pitchers." -- Ernie Parker,
world-renowned pitching coach "I now have a
comprehensive reference book to offer the
people who contact me about pitching. The
chapter on increasing ball speed is
outstanding. There was an incredible need for
this book and I thank Barry for writing it."
-- Sherry Werner, PhD, lead researcher,
International Olympic Committee's Submission
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on Biomechanics and Physiology "One of the
most comprehensive fastpitch instructional
books on the market today. A must addition
for any coach's library." -- Art Certosimo,
DuPage County, Illinois Barry Simmons has
been a pitcher in men's fastpitch softball
leagues at all levels for 35 years. Also a
student of art and design, Sammons used his
knowledge to develop many of the
illustrations used in the book. He is an
attorney for the Milwaukee, Wisconsin firm of
Quarles & Brady.

Halftime
The Art of Really Living Manifesto is a
nostalgic exploration of time and memory.
This poetic piece is illustrated with
evocative photography that reflects the
emotional and intellectual concepts of each
stanza. The Art of Really Living Manifesto is
intended as a coffee table book and
conversation starter.

Resting In the Bosom Of the Lamb
Avi's treasured Newbery Honor Book now in
expanded After Words edition!Thirteen-yearold Charlotte Doyle is excited to return home
from her school in England to her family in
Rhode Island in the summer of 1832. But when
the two families she was supposed to travel
with mysteriously cancel their trips,
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Charlotte finds herself the lone passenger on
a long sea voyage with a cruel captain and a
mutinous crew. Worse yet, soon after stepping
aboard the ship, she becomes enmeshed in a
conflict between them! What begins as an
eagerly anticipated ocean crossing turns into
a harrowing journey, where Charlotte gains a
villainous enemy . . . and is put on trial
for murder!After Words material includes
author Q & A, journal writing tips, and other
activities that bring Charlotte's world to
life!

All-Mountain Skier
"A Good Business Book offers a ton of value
for less than thirty dollars and a few hours
of attention. And a greatbusiness book can
change your life. It's not easy to find those
gems, though, in the endless stream of new
books. Jack Covert, Todd Sattersten, and
Sally Haldorson, with a combined sixty years
in the business book industry, have made it
their job to be that filter. They've taken on
the ultimate challenge - to reread the
classics the bestsellers, and the sleepers
and choose the hundred most relevant, most
revealing, most useful books in business
history. Now updated with five new reviews,
The 100 Best Business Books of All
Timehighlights important takeaways and puts
each book in context so that you can quickly
find solutions to your current situation. At
Page 18/34

Bookmark File PDF Chasing Daylight How My
Forthcoming Death Transformed My Life
the end of each review, you'll find
recommendations for other books (both inside
and outside the top 100) that you should read
next. Sprinkled throughout are sidebars that
take you beyond business books to movies,
novels, and children's books. You'll find a
fresh look at classics such as Good to Great,
The Essential Drucker, and The Tipping Point,
as well as recommendations that might
surprise you. For instance- - Turn to page 16
for BrenU Brown's words of inspiration. Turn to page 34 to find out why Dr. Seuss
isn't just for kids. - Turn to page 248 to
learn Eric Ries's groundbreaking approach to
entrepreneurship. The 100 Bestwill help
anyone, from entry-level worker to CEO, cut
through the clutter and discover the business
books that are truly worth their time.
www.100bestbiz.com"

AARP The Other Talk: A Guide to Talking
with Your Adult Children about the Rest
of Your Life
“Must the end of life be the worst part? Can
it be made the best?” At 53, Eugene O'Kelly
was in the full swing of life. Chairman and
CEO of KPMG, one of the largest U.S.
accounting firms, he enjoyed a successful
career and drew happiness from his wife,
children, family, and close friends. He was
thinking ahead: the next business trip, the
firm's continued success, weekend plans with
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his wife, his daughter's first day of eighth
grade. Then in May 2005, Gene was diagnosed
with late-stage brain cancer and given three
to six months to live. Just like that. Now a
growing darkness was absorbing the bright
future he had seen for himself. He would have
to change his plans, quickly, and capture
what he could of his last diminishing days.
Chasing Daylight is the account of his final
journey. Starting from the time of his
diagnosis and concluded upon his death less
than four months later, this book is his
unforgettable story. With startling intimacy,
it chronicles the dissolution of Eugene
O'Kelly's life and his gradual awakening to a
more profound understanding. Interweaving
unsettling details of his battle with cancer
with his moment-to-moment reflections on life
and death, love and success, spirituality and
the search for meaning, it provides a
testament to the power of the human spirit
and a compelling message about how to live a
more vivid, balanced, and meaningful life.
Inspiring, passionate, deeply insightful,
Chasing Daylight is a remarkable man's
poignant farewell to a beloved world.

Fit From Within
Do you want to move your company in a new
direction? Fearless Leadership provides you
with the tools to successfully drive change,
overcome obstacles, and engage and align
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people in working effectively together to
achieve your business objectives. Leadership
guru Dr. Loretta Malandro has developed a
groundbreaking behavior-based methodology
that is used around the globe to create topperforming leaders and high-performance
organizations. It is based on a simple but
profound concept: In order to change your
organization, you must be willing to alter
your behavior and help others make the choice
to change their behavior. This means
demanding 100% accountability from your
people--and yourself. In today's ultracompetitive business environment, a new
leadership approach is needed. Fearless
Leadership takes you step by step through the
process of raising behavioral standards that
directly impact the bottom line. You will
learn the secrets behind: Confronting the
blind spots that sabotage success Overcoming
the success-strangling “need to be right”
Eliminating silo mentality and building
committed partnerships Ending compliance and
gaining full support and alignment Talking
straight and confronting difficult situations
head on Building a culture of 100%
accountability Too many people in leadership
positions attempt to enact change through
systemic means, such as restructuring or
altering processes. The secret to real and
lasting change lies in changing behavior--how
people work together. Change the level of
ownership and performance of people and you
will transform your organization. Leaders who
Page 21/34

Bookmark File PDF Chasing Daylight How My
Forthcoming Death Transformed My Life
are able to act courageously when faced with
uncertainty or fear, take bold stands, and
engage with people in very real ways are
those who generate great and long-lasting
results. Fearless Leadership shows you how.

Envy and Originality
Publisher's Note: Products purchased from
Third Party sellers are not guaranteed by the
publisher for quality, authenticity, or
access to any online entitlements included
with the product. ATOMIC ZOMBIE'S BICYCLE
BUILDER'S BONANZA SUPERBIKES (FOR STINGY
BUDGETS) For bicycle lovers, tinkerers, and
inventors, this dream resource offers hours
of fun, creativity, and adventure. If you
have standard workshop tools, Atomic Zombie's
Bicycle Builder's Bonanza provides everything
else you need to create cool custom bicycles
on a shoestring budget. You’ll find exciting
plans for choppers, low racers, tall bikes,
recumbents, tandems, and others that defy
description. You'll learn how easy -- and
cheap -- it can be to build machines with
names like Marauder, Sky Cycle, and
Hammerhead -- to construct bicycles whose
profiles will make you gasp -- and to make
your own recumbent bike that can speed along
at 80 kph on the flats. This book shows you
how to build them all, complete with photos
and detailed instructions! Written by longtime bike hobbyist and inventor Brad Graham,
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founder and host of the atomiczombie.com
bicycle builder's Web site, and creator of
the world's tallest bike, this value-packed,
heavily illustrated manual offers an exciting
range of resources from complete custom bike
plans to details on working with tools and
customizing bikes you already own.

Orange Is the New Black
It's EASIER than ever to get started with
Microsoft Office 2010! Navigate your way
around the Microsoft Office 2020 suite
without getting lost in too many details.
Microsoft Office 2010 Demystified shows you
the ropes and explains the new, handy, and
most popular functions of each application.
Written in a step-by-step, tutorial format,
this practical guide begins with an overview
of the suite and the universal features that
can be used in all of the individual
programs. Then, you'll drill down into the
specifics of Word, Excel, PowerPoint,
Outlook, and Access. Detailed explanations
and screenshots make it easy to understand
the material, and end-of-chapter quizzes and
a final exam help reinforce key concepts.
It's a no-brainer! You'll learn how to:
Create great-looking Word documents Crunch
numbers and get graphical in Excel
spreadsheets Develop persuasive PowerPoint
presentations Manage your email, tasks,
calendar, and contacts with Outlook Build and
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manage Access databases Simple enough for a
beginner, but challenging enough for an
advanced student, Microsoft Office 2010
Demystified helps you master this powerful
suite of applications.

Chasing Daylight: How My Forthcoming
Death Transformed My Life
The greatly anticipated final book in the New
York Times bestselling Hunger Games trilogy
by Suzanne Collins. The Capitol is angry. The
Capitol wants revenge. Who do they think
should pay for the unrest? Katniss Everdeen.
The final book in The Hunger Games trilogy by
Suzanne Collins will have hearts racing,
pages turning, and everyone talking about one
of the biggest and most talked-about books
and authors in recent publishing history!!!!

Handbook of Social Justice in Loss and
Grief
NOW A NETFLIX ORIGINAL SERIES • #1 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER With a career, a boyfriend,
and a loving family, Piper Kerman barely
resembles the reckless young woman who
delivered a suitcase of drug money ten years
before. But that past has caught up with her.
Convicted and sentenced to fifteen months at
the infamous federal correctional facility in
Danbury, Connecticut, the well-heeled Smith
College alumna is now inmate #11187–424—one
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of the millions of people who disappear “down
the rabbit hole” of the American penal
system. From her first strip search to her
final release, Kerman learns to navigate this
strange world with its strictly enforced
codes of behavior and arbitrary rules. She
meets women from all walks of life, who
surprise her with small tokens of generosity,
hard words of wisdom, and simple acts of
acceptance. Heartbreaking, hilarious, and at
times enraging, Kerman’s story offers a rare
look into the lives of women in prison—why it
is we lock so many away and what happens to
them when they’re there. Praise for Orange Is
the New Black “Fascinating . . . The true
subject of this unforgettable book is female
bonding and the ties that even bars can’t
unbind.”—People (four stars) “I loved this
book. It’s a story rich with humor, pathos,
and redemption. What I did not expect from
this memoir was the affection, compassion,
and even reverence that Piper Kerman
demonstrates for all the women she
encountered while she was locked away in
jail. I will never forget it.”—Elizabeth
Gilbert, author of Eat, Pray, Love “This book
is impossible to put down because [Kerman]
could be you. Or your best friend. Or your
daughter.”—Los Angeles Times “Moving . . .
transcends the memoir genre’s usual selfcenteredness to explore how human beings can
always surprise you.”—USA Today “It’s a
compelling awakening, and a harrowing
one—both for the reader and for
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Kerman.”—Newsweek.com Look for special
features inside. Join the Random House
Reader’s Circle for author chats and more.

The Story of My Life
THE NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Chasing
Daylight is the honest, touching, and
ultimately inspirational memoir of former
KPMG CEO Eugene O'Kelley, completed in the
three-and-a-half months between his diagnosis
with brain cancer and his death in September
2005. Its haunting yet extraordinarily
hopeful voice reminds us to embrace the
fragile, fleeting moments of our lives-the
brief time we have with our family, our
friends, and even ourselves. This paperback
edition features a new foreword by his wife,
Corinne O'Kelley and a readers' group guide
and questions. “Voicing universal truths . .
. shared . . . simply and clearly.”-Janet
Malin, New York Times “Words to live
by.”-Kerry Hannon, USA Today “One of the most
unexpected and touching books you're likely
to read this year.”-Edward Nawotka, Bloomberg
News “An honest, thought-provoking memoir . .
. O'Kelly has many lessons to teach us on how
to live.”-Steve Powers, Houston Chronicle
“[A] well-written and moving
book.”-TheEconomist.com

Beyond Referrals: How to Use the
Perpetual Revenue System to Convert
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Referrals into High-Value Clients
In the tradition of bestsellers such as Thin
for Life (Houghton Mifflin, 2003), this book
takes a lifestyles approach Teaches readers
how to create their own "Skinny Chick Plan"
with nutrition and exercise plans flexible
enough to fit their lives Includes "The
Skinny Chick Guide to Eating Out" and "The
What-to-Eat-When-You-Have-to-Cheat Sheet" so
readers can still enjoy dinner with friends
without obsessing over what they can't have
off the menu Advice from experts, including
nutritionists, trainers, and medical doctors,
helps readers set healthy goals and plan
realistic, effective programs for maximum and
lasting results

Chasing Daylight:How My Forthcoming
Death Transformed My Life
This is the story of LSD told by a concerned
yet hopeful father, organic chemist Albert
Hofmann. He traces LSDs path from a promising
psychiatric research medicine to a
recreational drug sparking hysteria and
prohibition.We follow Dr. Hofmanns trek
across Mexico to discover sacred plants
related to LSD, and listen in as he
corresponds with other notable figures about
his remarkable discovery.Underlying it all is
Dr. Hofmanns powerful conclusion that
mystical experience may be our planets best
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hope for survival. Whether induced by LSD,
meditation, or arising spontaneously, such
experiences help us to comprehend the wonder,
the mystery of the divine in the microcosm of
the atom, in the macrocosm of the spiral
nebula, in the seeds of plants, in the body
and soul of people.Now, more than sixty years
after the birth of Albert Hofmanns problem
child, his vision of its true potential is
more relevant, and more needed, than ever.

The True Confessions of Charlotte Doyle
Nearly two thousand years ago a physician
named Galen of Pergamon suggested that much
of the variation in human behavior could be
explained by an individual's temperament.
Since that time, inborn dispositions have
fallen in and out of favor. Based on fifteen
years of research, Galen's Prophecy now
provides fresh insights into these complex
questions, offering startling new evidence to
support Galen's ancient classification of
melancholic and sanguine adults. Integrating
evidence and ideas from biology, philosophy,
and psychology, Jerome Kagan examines the
implications of the idea of temperament for
aggressive behavior, conscience,
psychopathology, and the degree to which each
of us can be expected to control our deepest
emotions.

The Fiberglass Repair and Construction
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Handbook
Step-by-step instructions cover everything
from safety precautions to materials
selection to the final lamination process.
Practice exercises offer hands-on experience
for working with glass cloth, mat, core
materials, and resins. Information is
provided on molding, structural concepts, and
the caring for cured fiberglass. There is
even a list of suppliers, repair techniques
for materials other than fiberglass, and a
complete section on covering wood with
fiberglass. Book jacket.

Night Reflections
Silver Living Now Book Award • Silver
National Mature Media Award • APEX Award •
Washington Post Book of the Month • Wealth
and Money Management Award • Bronze
Independent Publisher Book Award • Foreword
INDIEFAB Book of the Year Honorable Mention A
one-of-a-kind practical guide to making the
tough decisions parents and their adult
children inevitably face It was a rite of
passage for you to have the Talk with your
kids about the beginning of life (as in the
birds and the bees). As you get older, you
need to have the Other Talk—about the later
years of life. And you need to have it now,
not after a crisis hits. The Other Talk helps
you take control of your life so when the
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time comes, your kids can make decisions
based on what you want. This groundbreaking
guide provides the practical advice and
inspiration you need to have open, honest
discussions about subjects that can be
difficult to talk about. Unlike other books
that help adult children who are suddenly
thrust into a decision-making role, The Other
Talk gives you the tools to develop a strong
partnership with your kids to plan for the
rest of your life. Who will manage your
finances and how will you budget for unknown
needs? Where can your children find important
documents they will need to help? Where will
you live if you need assistance? What type of
medical treatments do you want—and not
want—and who will advocate for your needs?
The Other Talk helps you address and answer
these and other questions in a calm, measured
way—freeing you up to enjoy your life and
your family.

Microsoft Office 2010 Demystified
The complete guide to Chinese thought and
culture.

The Book Thief

Fearless Leadership: How to Overcome
Behavioral Blindspots and Transform
Your Organization
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Yearning for romance and adventure, strongwilled eighteen-year-old Rosamond Vivian is
seduced by the wealthy Phillip Tempest and is
forced to flee his violent tendencies

Chasing Daylight: How My Forthcoming
Death Transformed My Life
Warning : If you’re over forty and reading
this, your laugh lines will deepen. If you’re
under forty, your laugh lines may begin. At
forty-three Mantra decides to quit her job to
experience the pleasure of retirement while
she’s still able to walk without a nursing
attendant in tow. But to her horror, she has
to smooth the wrinkles in her marriage before
she can get to work on the ones on her face.
As her husband’s cholesterol begins to shoot
dangerously high, Mantra’s libido hits rock
bottom. She has to do something ASAP or
she’ll spend the rest of her life as an
ageing, frigid divorcee. To make matters
worse, mantra also has to caution her sisterin-law Anjali about the ghost of a boyfriend
past, counsel her page 3 – wannabe neighbour
on how to make it to page 3, and figure out
how to win over her surly cook. The Great
Depression of the 40s is Rupa Gulab’s
delightful take on mid-life crises and the
bizarre ways in which people cope with them.

The Great Depression of the 40s
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The 10th-anniversary edition of the No. 1
international bestseller and modern classic
beloved by millions of readers HERE IS A
SMALL FACT - YOU ARE GOING TO DIE 1939. Nazi
Germany. The country is holding its breath.
Death has never been busier. Liesel, a nineyear-old girl, is living with a foster family
on Himmel Street. Her parents have been taken
away to a concentration camp. Liesel steals
books. This is her story and the story of the
inhabitants of her street when the bombs
begin to fall. SOME IMPORTANT INFORMATION THIS NOVEL IS NARRATED BY DEATH The 10thanniversary edition features pages of bonus
content, including marked-up manuscript
pages, original sketches, and pages from the
author's writing notebook.
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